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MEMORANDUM
 

Date:   May 13, 2022
 

To:       All Rady Faculty of Health Sciences faculty, staff and students
 

From:  Raman Dhaliwal, Executive Director, Rady Faculty of Health Sciences
 
Dear faculty, staff and students,

The Rady Faculty of Health Sciences is committed to providing a safe and healthy environment for
faculty, staff and students.
 
We have revised the COVID-19 flow chart for staff and students not feeling well and/or who have
tested positive  or negative to COVID, to assist individuals in navigating what steps they need to take
and timelines to follow for return to campus. Please see new information regarding COVID-19
assessment and screening on our Rady COVID -19 website.
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to your supervisor, instructor, unit head or myself as
appropriate with any questions or comments.
 
Thank you for your continued  attention to following UM health and safety protocols.
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